The Huntington County Election Board is putting procedures in place to
protect the health of our Voters for the upcoming 2020 Primary Election,
during Early Voting and on Election Day, Tuesday, May 5, 2020.

Absentee voting by “Mail” is a great option for voters who are sick,
elderly or just want to avoid crowds. With the confirmed case of the
Coronavirus in Northern Indiana, we want to be proactive and keep our
voters safe.

ABS-MAIL Application: www.in.gov/sos/elections/2402.htm scroll to the
bottom of the page and choose ABS-MAIL fill in and mail, fax or email to
the Election Office.

Please mail to: Huntington County Election Board
P O Box 228
Huntington IN 46750
Fax — (260) 358-4880

Email — yvette.runkle@huntington.in.us

Or call 260-358-4820 to request an application to be mailed to you.
Deadline is Thursday, April 23, 2020



